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	Media Reports on Metro Blue Line Delays
News stories will air starting at 4 p.m. this afternoon and later on Channels 2, 7, and 9 with the latest updates on Metro Blue Line service. Metro Blue Line experienced power supply problems this morning. Twelve 3-car trains are in service and crews are working hard to restore normal service by 5:00 a.m. Friday, February 24, 2012. Delays for this evening’s commute may run about 30 minutes. Metro is adding five extra buses to the Silver Line route. Executive Director of Transportation, John Roberts, and Media Relations staff participated in television interviews and also talked to KNX radio about the Metro Blue Line.

Media Attended Today’s Board Meeting

Various media outlets attended the Metro Board Meeting today. Reporters with the Los Angeles Times and the Daily News were interested in discussions regarding the TAP program and gate locking. Reporters interviewed Matt Raymond, Chief Communications Officer, for an overview of the TAP program. Stories are expected to run tomorrow. In addition, a KNX/KFWB reporter interviewed rail operations staff regarding various problems occurring on the rail system, including this morning’s loss of power to the Metro Blue Line. 

Metro Orange Line Extension Street Closures

Full Street Closure and Final Street Paving

As part of the continuing construction activities for the Metro Orange Line Extension, the Contractor will be implementing continuous street closures for the final street paving. To minimize construction impacts to the community, the closures will be implemented at night. The first intersections to be paved will be Parthenia Street from Canoga Avenue to East Canoga Avenue, and Saticoy Street from Canoga Avenue to Deering Avenue. The closure will affect traffic traveling north along Canoga Avenue. Saticoy Street work is scheduled to begin on Friday, February 24, 2012 until Saturday, February 25, 2012 from approximately 9:00 p.m. - 12:00 p.m. on both days. Parthenia Street work is scheduled to begin on Saturday, February 25, 2012 from approximately 12:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m., weather permitting. To view the complete construction notice, please click here. 
http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/120223_Full_street_closure_Saticoy_Parthenia.pdf
Street Reconstruction
As part of the continuing construction activities for the Metro Orange Line Extension, the contractor will be reconstructing the Bus Rapid Transit crossing in Vanowen Street just east of Canoga Avenue. As a part of this activity the contractor will remove the asphalt and place new Portland Cement Concrete and new asphalt concrete pavement on Vanowen Street. The closure will not affect north-south traffic along Canoga Avenue. This work is scheduled to begin on Friday, February 24, 2012 from approximately 9:00 p.m. - 6:00 a.m.; weather permitting. To view the complete construction notice, please click here.

http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/120223_Full_street_Closure_Vanowen.pdf
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